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Presidentôs Letter  

It is hard to believe it is Fall, with fewer hours of daylight and the work around the house evolving to 
include raking leaves.  If you are frugal like me (or as my wife characterizes it, cheap) you are marking 
the calendar for curbside leaf pick up beginning October 21st and putting off cutting back garden plants 
until free  bagged yard waste pick-up kicks in the first full week of November. My green friends would 
also appreciate a mention that mulching is a fine alternative to raking leaves and Skeet reminds me 
that since rainfall has been below average that trees need to be watered to keep them healthy. In the 
meantime we can hopefully enjoy mild weather and ñfree daysò for heating and cooling as the air 
conditioner and furnace both take a break.  

In Homeowners Confederation business,  recognizing that it is Public Safety Month in Naperville, our 
October meeting, scheduled for Saturday morning, the 19 th beginning at 8 AM (for coffee and 
networking) in meeting rooms B&C of the Municipal Center, will focus on initiatives by our Police and 
Fire Departments to protect us and our homes.  We have been working with Chiefs Marshall and 
Puknaitis to come up with a list of interesting topics, some of which may literally save a life. Keep an 
eye on www.napervillehomeowners.com for updates. 

The Confederation has also been busy looking over proposed changes to zoning and land use 
ordinances. Over fifty pages of changes were proposed, most of them insignificant, but a few things 
caused concerns. We communicated these to city staff and hopefully they will be considered when 
Council votes, currently scheduled for October 15th.  

Several of us are also on an ad hoc committee looking at overnight on-street parking. This is a difficult 
topic with multiple points of view on what and where it should or should not be allowed. It remains a 
work in progress and input is welcome. 

If you would like to schedule a presentation from one of our board members to learn more about how 
the Confederation works to represent our neighbors, send me an email. Remember, weôre here for you 
and to help because thatôs what neighbors do. Hope to see you on the 19th! 

Sincerely, 

Bob Fischer 
President, Naperville Area Homeowners Confederation 
rafischer1@aol.com     

mailto:rafischer1@aol.com
http://www.napervillehomeowners.com/
mailto:rafischer1@aol.com
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October Meeting Focuses on Public Safety 

Our next NAHC Monthly meeting will be Saturday morning, October 19th at 8 AM (for coffee and 
networking) in meeting rooms B&C of the Municipal Center. We have invited 
the Naperville Police and Fire Departments to come in and provide updates. 

Since October is Public Safety month in Naperville, Chiefs Marshall and 
Puknaitis and their teams are putting together a presentation that will cover 
multiple topics that are sure to interest homeowners. As they both agree, 
prevention is a critical step to keeping our homes and families safe and secure; 
and working together with the community is the best way to make this happen. 

Coffee and networking for this meeting will be sponsored by the mortgage 
lending team at First Community Financial Bank. Mary Bazan and Lynda Reilly 

are excited to announce their affiliation with First 
Community Financial Bank, a true community bank with 
total assets approaching $1 billion.   After having sold 
their mortgage company, the two are heading up the 
expansion of the mortgage lending team at First 
Community.  This affiliation allows them to use their over 35 plus years of combined experience to 
provide the Naperville community with first rate service, expanded product offerings, and lending 
opportunities in additional areas of the country.  This association also allows Lynda and Mary the 
opportunity to continue their mission of working and giving to the community. 

Has Your Association Paid its 2013 NAHC Dues? 

We apologize for continuing to run this notice, but the Confederation needs more paid up members! 

If you or your association did not receive a 2013 dues invoice, email us at nahc- 
naperhomeowners@wowway.com and weôll get one to you. If your Association is not currently a 
Confederation member or if you are an individual 
living within the Naperville area but outside of a 
recognized association, you can download and 
complete the Membership Application accessible at 
our homepage, www.napervillehomeowners.com 
and send it to us along with your dues ($30 for 
associations, $10 for individuals). 

If there have been changes in contact information, 
you can also use the Membership Application form 
to update your associationôs information in the 
Confederation directory. We like to have at least 
two points of contact with ñsnail-mailò and e-mail 
addresses. Something to remember ï the mailing 
list for this newsletter is not the same as the 
directory ï so please do not assume we have your 
contact information! 

Also, per our privacy guidelines, the directory is not 
shared beyond the Confederation Board. Specific 
addresses are provided on a one-time basis to the 
City and Park District to meet communication 
needs for special projects and events. Inquiries 
from realtors and others are passed on to the 
member association for handling as they see fit. 

Thanks for your help and thanks for being part of the NAHC!  

mailto:nahc-naperhomeowners@wowway.com
mailto:nahc-naperhomeowners@wowway.com
http://www.napervillehomeowners.com/WebPage.asp?PN=NewsDoc7603
http://www.napervillehomeowners.com/
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Public Safety Open House  

On Saturday, October 5, 2013, from 11 a.m.-2 p.m. the Naperville Police and Fire Departments will 
once again be ñpartnering for preventionò during Public Safety Month in October. The purpose of this 
initiative is to disseminate important crime and fire prevention information to Naperville residents and 

to encourage action from residents regarding crime and fire 
prevention strategies. 

This must-see event will feature a variety of activities, including 
a fingerprinting station, live demo of the Joe Naper hand 
pumper, fire extinguisher training for residents, forensics booth, 
kids firefighter challenge, kids police challenge, Technical 
Rescue Team (TRT) demo, fire and crime prevention 
information, police and fire equipment and vehicle displays, 
appearances by Sparky and McGruff and much more.  

At noon, The Lifestar I helicopter will be landing and taking part 
in an educational demonstration recreating a vehicle crash with an intoxicated driver. Watch 
Napervilleôs finest in action as they perform an auto extraction and field sobriety tests leading to a DUI 
arrest. 

For more information, email NFD Public Education Specialist Soraya McLaughlin 
at mclaughlins@naperville.il.us or NPD Crime Prevention Specialist Julie Smith 
at smithju@naperville.il.us. 

 

 

Proposed Text Amendments to Zoning & Land Use Ordinances 

Scheduled for the October 15th City Council meeting is a discussion and possible adoption of a 
number of staff proposed changes to Naperville's Zoning and Land Use ordinances and codes. Many 
of the proposed changes are cosmetic - removing references to boards and commissions no longer in 
existence; but there are also some things being changed that night make a difference in how future 
changes are reviewed and processed. These include definitions of what might constitute a ñminorò 
change, elimination of some points of reference that might be critical in the future, and more. 

Members of the NAHC Board spent time reviewing the changes and we met with the City Manager 
and Planning Team Leader to review and discuss some of the areas where we had concerns. We also 
discussed this with the membership at our September General meeting, and the Confederation Board 
will discuss the memorandum at our October 5th meeting and decide whether or not our comments 
should be a Board position  

To see the comments we have already provided to City staff, go to our website 
http://www.napervillehomeowners.com/NAHC/NewsDoc/NewsDoc13371.pdf to read what we had to 
say about the proposals. 

To see all of the proposed changes suggested by City Staff, go to 
http://www.napervillehomeowners.com/NAHC/NewsDoc/NewsDoc13372.PDF. This is a 50+ page 
document! 

 

 
NAHC Briefs ï News You Can Use!  

October fifth will be a good day for housecleaning! Mark your calendar for these two events 
available between 9 AM and noon on Saturday, October 5th. . 

mailto:mclaughlins@naperville.il.us
mailto:smithju@naperville.il.usMary
http://www.napervillehomeowners.com/NAHC/NewsDoc/NewsDoc13371.pdf
http://www.napervillehomeowners.com/NAHC/NewsDoc/NewsDoc13372.PDF
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DuPage County is sponsoring a free document shredding event for all City of 

Naperville and DuPage County residents at the Public Works Service Center, 180 
Fort Hill Drive. Personal documents will be accepted; this event is not open to 
businesses. There is a limit of four boxes or bags. Staples and paper clips do not 
need to be removed, but documents must be removed from binders, binder clips, 
other binding or cover material, hard covers, plastic, etc. Please note that City of 
Naperville residents from both the DuPage and Will County portions of the City are 
eligible to attend this event. Signs will be posted at the property to guide you to the 
drop-off point. The event is rain or shine but will be postponed or canceled due to 
severe or dangerous weather conditions. For more information, call (630) 407-6700 

or visitwww.dupageco.org/recyclingevents.  

North Central College will host a Recycling Extravaganza in the parking lots behind Merner Field 
House, 450 S. Brainard St. This event is open to DuPage County residents. Businesses or nonprofit 
organizations are unable to attend. To drop off items to be recycled, residents must enter the parking 
lots from Loomis Street. For more information and a summary of what items can be 
dropped off, contact North Central College Sustainability Coordinator Brittany 
Graham at (630) 637-5623 or bdgraham@noctrl.edu. . 

-0- 
And in other recycling news, DuPage County is sponsoring a free paint 
collection, carpet recycling and document shredding event for DuPage 

County residents, including all City of Naperville residents, from 9 a.m. to noon on 
Saturday, October 19 at the DuPage County Administration building parking lot, 
421 N. County Farm Road, Wheaton. Residential or household generated items 
will be accepted; this event is not open to businesses. Paint should be latex or oil based in cans only. 
No aerosols, spray paints or stains will be accepted. For those bringing documents to shred, there is a 
limit of four boxes or bags. Staples and paper clips do not need to be removed, but documents must 
be removed from binders, binder clips, other binding or cover material, hard covers, plastic, etc. Any 
carpeting or padding brought to the site for recycling must be dry. The event is rain or shine but will be 
postponed or canceled due to severe or dangerous weather conditions. For more information, call 
(630) 407-6700 or visit www.dupageco.org/recyclingevents.  

-0- 
A public open house regarding the City of Naperville's proposed strategic plan has been set for 
Tuesday, October 8 from 6 to 8 p.m. in the Naperville Municipal Center, 400 S. Eagle St. A general 
presentation will be given at 6:30 p.m. Participants are welcome to come and go as needed. This is an 
opportunity to learn more and speak individually with staff to share your ideas and feedback. For more 
information, visitwww.naperville.il.us/strategicplan.aspx.  

-0- 
The Citizens Appreciate Public Safety (CAPS) event honoring Fire Department nominees will 

begin at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, October 17 at Meson Sabika, 1025 Aurora Ave. 
Tickets are $20 per person and may be purchased at the Fire Department at 1380 
Aurora Avenue. For more information, visit www.naperville.il.us/caps.aspx. . 

-0- 
The City of Naperville is proud to announce that the Hundred Club of DuPage 
County will honor Naperville Firefighters/Paramedics Charles Gros, Thomas 

Bradtke and Chad Langellier during the organizationôs annual meeting and Valor 
Awards Banquet. The event will take place at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, October 30 
at the Hilton Lisle/Naperville, 3003 Corporate West Drive, Lisle. 

Gros, Bradtke and Langellier were selected from their peers and the DuPage County Fire Chiefs 
Association to receive this Award of Valor, which is a life-long honor for firefighters and members of 
the law enforcement community. The trio is being recognized for their work while responding to a 
victim trapped in a silo at a Naperville concrete construction company in February 2012. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ZY5muH5BZ_pkGkccu2EdEx1MQdaJtmn1nsm91kCMrntOxpWp2kkmB6ytCRkdNymAWsfhTWPQjxTV8sbK04zNZgXo2YfZtQ7Y6A_QxlBEszC3-FfhGxtfiNE9YEpXiAnFfw8oGmakGW0=
mailto:bdgraham@noctrl.edu
www.dupageco.org/recyclingevents
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ZY5muH5BZ_pY3jhY910XFFpZRpC7d_8IlR3D2SkgK-_jkUpzPbILIkbxt0tybn2J6msHuwZzyduQI1GSXL8XtVel5h7-0Ax8vNgFMHvhApPV-0Kev32RUEI00vqBIRkM9oVGCfcFCRAZLNzdI8lAKA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ZY5muH5BZ_r6uSLCvYODiqjf77fNCvBogcN_so9EEq7d5KHUJCFPPwN2VQQosyRFSA5O2GkhgnxlMVXF_48ay72axTvdcLAjc591itt6N8Txyda_xcE52NePb5NipSKrbr3L8Q99r4I=


  

5 

The NAHC Monthly Newsletter is a tool for communicating to and within our member associations.  Please feel free to reproduce 

any newsletter content in your own Association newsletters. 

The Hundred Club of DuPage County is a nonprofit organization created to provide assistance to 
families of law enforcement and firefighting personnel who have been killed, injured or otherwise 
stricken while residing or working in the county. The entire community is invited to share in this awards 
banquet; tickets, sponsorships and donations are available by contacting (630) 375-7622, 
visiting www.hundredclubofdupage.org or emailingjudy@hundredclubofdupage.org.  

 -0- 
The City of Naperville is proud to announce the recent appointment of two Naperville residents as 

ambassadors to the Chinese and Indian communities 
residing within the City. Resident Bill Liu will serve as 
the Chairman of Chinese Community Outreach, and 
Krishna Bansal will serve as Chairman of Indian 
Community Outreach. 
Liu specializes in helping U.S. companies enter the 
Chinese market as well as assisting Asian companies 
who want to enter the U.S. market. He is currently a 
consultant and partner at NaviAsia and has consistently 
generated more than 80 percent of NaviAsiaôs business, 
resulting in him being named Crainôs Chicago 
Businessô 2006 Top China Consultant. 

Bansal is an entrepreneur with more than two decades 
of experience in business, finance and technology. He is 
the President and CEO of Q1 Technologies, Inc., a 
technology and services company that he founded in 
2002. With offices across the United States and Asia, 
his company has helped educational institutions, 
governments and fortune 500 corporations with complex 
technology and improving global operations.  

Liu and Bansal will help City staff and the community as 
a whole embrace and foster connections within the 

Chinese and Indian communities. In addition, they will help encourage members of these communities 
to be actively involved in civic life and understand the structure and function of Napervilleôs 
government. Liu and Bansal will also have the opportunity to assist with local and international 
economic development opportunities and cultural outreach in the business sector.  

-0- 
The revised Zone 11 Neighborhood Traffic Study will be discussed by the Transportation Advisory 

Board (TAB) on October 5, 2013. at 8:00am in Council Chambers at the Naperville Municipal Center, 
400 S. Eagle Street. For more information on Zone 11, visit www.naperville.il.us/zone11.aspx.  

The public is invited to attend and provide comments regarding the final recommendations that are a 
result of a study that was conducted by consultants earlier this year. Zone 11 is bounded by Edward 
Hospital on the north, Washington Street on the east, 
75th Street on the south and West Street on the west 
and includes the subdivisions of Olympic Terrace, West 
Highlands, Hobson West and Maplebrook I. 

The agenda and packet for the October 5 TAB meeting 
are available to view at 
www.naperville.il.us/zone11.aspx. For those who would 
like to provide comments but are unable to attend the 
meeting, they can submit written comments to Kim Schmidt by emailing schmidtk@naperville.il.us or 
by faxing them to (630) 305-5986. Comments can also be mailed to Kim Schmidt, City of Naperville, 
400 S. Eagle St., Naperville, IL 60540. Comments will be accepted until 5 p.m. on Friday, October 4. 

 -0-. 

http://www.hundredclubofdupage.org/
mailto:judy@hundredclubofdupage.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001R3ED0fgCn63vq1jABSeNxbis1Iy_yv2SV4rubnhKBQZWz8xSXR31jZCTfigRW9hiPBu9u9G2580-7N1tlQUeHNfYS2muZWiS6-DJIaQDeMtA5C6D-KVnRtNWkpWLNwZYv-lYCkNnOYs=
http://www.naperville.il.us/zone11.aspx
mailto:schmidtk@naperville.il.us
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As temperatures begin to fall, homeowners are ready to begin outdoor clean-up 
projects.  Every project, regardless of project depth or size, should begin with a 
notification to JULIE at least two working days prior to digging in Illinois.  

State law requires the person actually doing the digging to call JULIE with the 
following information at least two working days (excluding weekends and 
holidays) before the start of the project. 

Locate requests received after 4 p.m. are processed as if received at 8 a.m. the 
next business day. If you want to start your project on a weekend, remember to 
contact JULIE by 4 p.m. Wednesday. 

 
Checklist for a Locate Request 

¶ Your name, address, a phone number at which you can be reached, an email address and a 
fax and/or pager number, if available 

¶ The location of the excavation will take place, including county, city or unincorporated 
township, section and quarter section numbers if available, address, cross street (within 1/4 
mile), subdivision name, etc. 

¶ Start date and time of planned excavation 

¶ Type and extent of excavation involved 

¶ Whether the dig area has been outlined with white paint, flags or stakes 

JULIEôs call center agents are available 24/7 or you can enter your own locate request online at 
http://newtina.julie1call.com/newtinweb/e_request.nas. This is a 
free service. 

-0- 
In July, DuPage County Stormwater Management and the Forest 
Preserve District of DuPage County began restoration work in 
McDowell Grove Forest Preserve (Naperville). The agencies are 
removing invasive plant species and replanting the area adjacent 
to the West Branch DuPage River with native species. This 
project is a portion of the greater West Branch DuPage River 
Corridor Restoration Project, which also includes flood control 
improvements north of the forest preserve in Warrenville. In 
September, the County began in-stream restoration and 
construction of a flood protection berm along the east side of 
River Road with a multi-use path on top of it. Additional flood 
protection improvements will also be installed near Warrenville 
Road. The project is expected to be substantially complete by the 
end of the year. More details are at 
http://www.dupageco.org/WBDR/ 

-0- 
Naperville Crime Stoppers Second Annual Running Scared 5K Costume Run and Walk will take a 

bite out of crime at 8AM Sat., Oct. 26, 2013. 

Costumes are encouraged and many Halloween themed activities will complement 
the costume run and walk. The route is certified and chip-timed, beginning near St. 
Elizabeth Seton Church, 2220 Lisson Rd. in Naperville.  Participants that register 
early are guaranteed an official race shirt. 

McGruff the Crime Dog will be present to cheer on racers with candy and prizes. 
The 5K is being held in coordination with National Crime Prevention Month and is 

an entertaining warm-up for the Naperville Marathon which is just two weeks later. 

The race is raising awareness for crime prevention, public safety and to inform citizens they can be 
rewarded for submitting anonymous tips that lead to an arrest or solving a crime.  Anyone may submit 
a tip by calling the Naperville Crime Stoppers hotline at (630) 420-6006, 24/7.  

http://newtina.julie1call.com/newtinweb/e_request.nas
http://www.dupageco.org/WBDR/
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Early registration cost for the race is $30 for adults and $20 for children 12 and under, until Oct. 
1.  The cost is $35 and $25 respectively after Oct. 1. Visit www.crimestoppersrunningscared.com to 
register. 

Parking is located in the lot adjacent to the church and it is suggested that racers arrive 30 minutes 
prior to the race start time with costumes. 

-0- 
The City of Naperville is now accepting applications for the 2014-2015 Special Events and Cultural 

Amenities (SECA) Fund grant program. SECA grant 

applications may be submitted for the upcoming fiscal year, 
which runs from May 1, 2014, through April 30, 2015. 
Applications and program requirements are available on the 
Cityôs website at www.naperville.il.us/seca.aspx. 

 All qualified applicants must review the SECA Fund manual, 
which is also available on the website. Applications must be 

completed and submitted online at http://bit.ly/naperseca by 5 
p.m. on Friday, November 1, 2013.  

About the SECA Fund - The City of Naperville encourages celebrations of community and cultural 
opportunities that focus on the heritage, diversity and character of the City. In support of these 
activities, the City offers funds, derived from the Citywide 1 percent food and beverage tax, for the 
purpose of aiding eligible nonprofit organizations in providing new and continued cultural experiences. 
The SECA fund grant began in 2005. 

To download an application or other SECA-related documentation, or for more information on the 
SECA fund, visit www.naperville.il.us/seca.aspx. 

-0- 
What would you do when the earth starts to shake? Practice how to 
Drop, Cover, and Hold On during an earthquake when the Great 
Central U.S. ShakeOut takes Place October 17th at 10:17 a.m.  

For more information about earthquake preparedness and to 
register for the ShakeOut visit www.shakeout.org/centralus/.  

-0- 
Pending weather and unforeseen circumstances, Main Street between Van Buren and Benton 

avenues is anticipated to close starting Monday, September 30 until 
summer 2014 as construction begins on the Main Street Promenade East 
development, a $30 million retail-and-office project in downtown Naperville. 
Motorists traveling through that portion of downtown Naperville are advised 
to be cautious of construction occurring in the area and allow extra time to 
reach their destination. 

Construction of the Main Street Promenade East development, located on 
the northeast corner of Main Street and Van Buren Avenue, is scheduled to 

begin in early October. As part of the project, Main Street will be reconstructed and the sidewalks on 
both sides of the roadway will be improved. Both the roadway and sidewalks will be closed between 
Benton and Van Buren avenues through summer 2014. Pedestrian access will be maintained to the 
businesses on the west side of Main Street from Van Buren Avenue.  

Beginning September 30, the south side of the sidewalk along Benton Avenue between Main Street 
and the Van Buren Parking Deck entrance will also be closed. A detour will be posted directing 
pedestrians to use the north sidewalk along Benton Avenue. 

Motor vehicle access to the Van Buren Parking Deck will remain unaffected throughout the project. 
-0- 

DuPage Childrenôs Museum (DCM) has been awarded two grants from the Institute of Museum and 
Library Services (IMLS) for new programs. Both grants are part of the IMLSôs Museums for America 

http://www.crimestoppersrunningscared.com/
http://www.naperville.il.us/seca.aspx
http://bit.ly/naperseca
http://www.naperville.il.us/seca.aspx
http://www.shakeout.org/centralus/
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program and include challenge amounts to help encourage strong community support for the 
programs.  

The first grant, in the amount of $149,200 with a matching challenge in the amount of $218,248, will 
provide funding for a new exhibit experience at the Museum called AWEsome Air. The second grant, 
in the amount of $54,000 with a matching challenge in the amount of $71,864, will fund the fourth year 

of a program that teaches childcare providers the skills 
needed to deliver STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, 
and Math) learning activities to young children. The 
challenge amounts represent the amount the Museum will 
raise through in-kind donations and other contributions to 
complete the grant projects.  

With the first award and challenge funds, DCM will fabricate 
ten new air exhibits for AWEsome Air, one component of a 
larger new exhibition: AWEsome Energy (Air, Water, and 

Electricity). The Museum will direct special attention to children ages 7ï10 by aligning these new 
exhibits with school curriculum and next generation science standards through independent and 
complex experiences. Through a partnership with the Illinois Math and Science Academy, the 
project will develop a software application (tablet computers onsite along with a mobile 
application to allow remote access) to expand and deepen childrenôs and adultsô science learning. 
AWEsome Air is designed to ignite childrenôs interest in science and encourage STEM careers, 
building a stronger future workforce.  

The second grant and its matching challenge funds will allow DCM to fund ñTrain the Trainer: STEM 
Right from the Start,ò the fourth year of a professional development program for childcare providers. 
The program is designed to allow childcare provides to gain the content knowledge and skills to deliver 
high-quality STEM learning activities for young children in their care. Providers will also partner with 
parents to provide STEM learning activities in their homes and support other providers by presenting 
workshops, coaching, and mentoring. The project will help young children from low-income families 
who do not have access to Preschool for All and Head Start programs. Young children who spend 
their early learning years in childcare settings will now be able to enter kindergarten prepared for 
successful STEM learning in grades K-5. The program has successfully progressed for three years 
with funding from the PNC Foundation and the Institute of Museum and Library Services. The initial 
project, which served fifteen family day care providers, has grown to serve forty-five professionals 
annually. This yearôs funding will provide an in-depth STEM ñTrain the Trainerò program for sixteen 
past participants who will be selected through an application process. 

 

  

 

When You Find Us, Make sure to ñLikeò Us too!!!!! 
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Loaves and Fishes News  

Help support of Loaves & Fishes... 

 Relax the Back is collecting donations to help Loaves 
& Fishes stock up for the coming holidays. When you 

make a $50 contribution to Loaves & Fishes, Relax the Back will offer a 
15% discount off your entire purchase from October 1st through October 
31st. Participating stores are located at 2555 W. 75th St. Suite 117 (in front of 
Whole Foods) in Naperville and at 17W702 22nd St. in Oakbrook Terrace. 

Sunday, October 20th, Soup's On - The Rotary Club of Naperville's sixth 
annual event Soup's On!  will fill Naperville Central High School with food, 
entertainment, and fun to end hunger and homelessness. More than twenty of 
the area's top restaurants will be serving everything from beef tenderloin and 
pulled pork sandwiches, artisan breads, and a selection of gourmet cheeses 
to a wide variety of soups, chili, and gumbo, and decadent desserts. A 
children's food and beverage menu will also be offered. Musical entertainment 

will be provided by national award-
winning high school student musical 
ensembles from Districts 203 and 204. 
A silent auction and a supervised 
children's play area sponsored by the 
DuPage Children's Museum will be part 
of the fun. Ticket prices are $35 per 
adult (13 and up) through September 
20th and $45 thereafter; $35 for Military 

and Seniors (65+); and $10 per child 
(6-12); children ages 5 and under are 
admitted free. All food, soft drinks, and 
coffee are included.. Loaves & Fishes 
is honored to be a beneficiary. 

Sunday, October 20th, Naperville 
CROP Walk - The Naperville Area 

CROP (Communities Responding to 
Overcome Poverty) Walk is an 
ecumenical and interfaith effort 
of nearly 20 Naperville area 

congregations and organizations to 
help hungry families in our community 
and around the world. Walkers will step 
off from Grace United Methodist 
Church, 300 E. Gartner, at 1:30 p.m. 

to walk a 3.1 (5K) route. Loaves & 
Fishes is proud to be a local 
beneficiary, receiving 12.5% of monies 
raised. For more details go to 
http://napervillecropwalk.org.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nnM8jyYa4iQHl9e7itynu2KITC_UAPvyu-56wPF_gSzCSsA-5meoLFZ8tmHd_QKMe_UQThLZMg2pYdpSRTtrk7b5ywzypKN1IJSN4L0qFq_bO4xTjn7wIVWcjkFXqsL8E2_dre_mABn5CLpioraoc_IsmehRmp3XbadIsOdKq9Ar1YK1PnqaIDK-GO-krH30nHROyf5IYOU1y9ld6P2Un4Schli1vSwNyRj2Ch7ATL4BYMXH4xBOfms_uZLVrLuXlbQbFKGnTjsujD9Ki-YF3JZM1bbuk3P6UyDrcqKx3LYvmqcGvLKxN-9x5IPnZSKxstIKXqKPtflFMH1clga2sg==
http://napervillecropwalk.org/
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Loaves and Fishes distributes over 
60,000 pounds of groceries every 
week. Food donations are accepted at 
the Loaves & Fishes location (1871 
High Grove Lane, Naperville, IL 60540) 
during all regular business hours; 
Monday thru Thursday, 8 AM to 5 PM; 
Friday from 8 AM until 2 PM; and 
Saturdays from 8 AM until noon.  

Most needed items are shown on the 
chart on the left in yellow and red: 

Loaves & Fishes Community Pantry 
also has a wish list of select items on 
Amazon.com. Your purchases can be 
shipped directly to the pantry 
warehouse! 

For more information got to: 

http://www.loaves-fishes.org 

 
 
 

ACTHA News 

  

 
 

http://www.actha.org  

ACTHAôs  North Expo is Saturday, October 12, 2013 at the Westin Chicago North Shore in Wheeling. 

General conference information: 

¶ Expo Trade Show if FREE!  Exhibitor Showcase Presentations are FREE!  Parking is FREE! 
Breakfast is FREE! 

¶ Registration and Trade Show Expo open at 8 a.m.  Trade Show Expo ends at 11:30.  Last two 
educational seminars end at 1 p.m.  

¶ Educational Programs (flat fee to attend any of the four programs) 

¶ $25 for those registering before Oct. 1 or those using a discount code (available from 
presenters and exhibitors) 

¶ ACTHA Member Registration: $ 30 per person 

¶ Non-member Registration: $ 45 per person  

¶ Add $10 to above prices if registering after Thurs., Oct. 10 

EXHIBITOR SHOWCASE PRESENTATIONS - 12 different presentations and all free as part of the 
Expo! Times and topics are as follows: 

¶ 10 - 10:20 a.m.:  A, B, C's of Board Member Solicitation Process, Association Loans and 
Repayments, Board Member Confidentiality, Five Keys to a Successful Association 

¶ 10:30 - 10:50 a.m.:  So Now You Are on the Board, Reserve Study Guidelines, 5 Top 
Insurance Mistakes, Water and Seal Structural Foundation Issues 

¶ 11 - 11:20 a.m.  Communication Among Board Members and Owners, Trip and Fall Liability, 
Reserves and a Board's Fiduciary Duty, Common and Limited Common Elements 

EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMS: There is a fee if you are attending the ACTHA educational programs 

For more details and to register go to: 
http://www.actha.org/pages/north_expo__sat___october_12_in_wheeling/35.php 

http://www.amazon.com/registry/wishlist/3M3C7OJUX7OTF/ref=cm_wl_search_2
http://www.loaves-fishes.org/
http://www.actha.org/pages/webinars/72.php
http://www.actha.org/pages/north_expo__sat___october_12_in_wheeling/35.php
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You Can Help Make the Edward Hospital Naperville Marathon 
and Half Marathon a Success 
Individuals and neighborhoods throughout Naperville are invited to participate in a variety of  roles to 
help rally and offer support to those running in the City's inaugural Edward Hospital Naperville 
Marathon and Half-Marathon that will take place Sunday, November 10, 2013. 

While registration to compete in the event has closed, individuals, families, organizations and 
neighborhoods can register with marathon 
organizers to show their support and offer runners 
encouragement as they run the half-marathon and 
marathon course totaling 13.1 and 26.2 miles, 
respectively. Marathon organizers are utilizing a 
vast team of volunteers for the event but are also 
encouraging the public to get involved by cheering 
on their community. Examples of roles can include but are not limited to: 

¶ Cheering Sections/Zones  

¶ Neighborhood or Block Captains 

¶ Water/Aid Station Assistance 

¶ Musical Entertainment at Mile Markers 

To register as an event volunteer, please email volunteers@naperville26.com.  

In addition to offering community camaraderie and support, marathon organizers also added they are 
still accepting volunteers to perform various jobs related to the organization of the November 10 event. 
Individuals can sign up to become race-day coordinators, assist with packet pick-up for runners, serve 
on expo teams and other committees, deliver water to aid stations, assist with road closures    

The Edward Hospital Naperville Marathon and Half Marathon is the first of its kind in the City and will 
be held entirely within Naperville. For more information on the Edward Hospital Naperville Marathon 
and Half Marathon, visit www.naperville26.com or www.naperville.il.us/walkrun.aspx. The NAHC 
website has a map of the marathon route at: 
http://www.napervillehomeowners.com/NAHC/NewsDoc/NewsDoc13248.pdf 

 

 

Keeping Your Home & Neighborhood Safe 
The Naperville Police Department is posting regularly updated information on 
their ongoing investigations into the recent home burglaries on their website at  
http://www.naperville.il.us/residentialburglary.aspx. 

Homeowners can also find other excellent information on the website such as a 
Home Security Survey, 40 questions to verify your home safety This is at: 
http://www.naperville.il.us/emplibrary/HomeSecurityChecklist.pdf.  

Remember, no one individual or agency working alone can prevent crime. It takes police and citizens 
working in partnership. The Naperville Police Department community policing strategy provides many 
ways for the police and communities to work together to prevent crime and build safer neighborhoods. 

Know who belongs in your neighborhood. Report any suspicious persons immediately to 9-1-1. 

Be alert in protecting not only your home, but your neighbors as well.  

mailto:volunteers@naperville26.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001_L7hUmQPGGUfaWWMGaD4WHJMGLEIcCPpcWuOEuZAwTh_4MDrYV3LZuPs8yAdfwEohmSAqTW1ROZ1VZr5DHsFgKWeqgSKXRH_DdtsceXfl0484GWbG0uacQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001_L7hUmQPGGWW6ebL7Np31ZJUXNTARRvc28chw_P3DsDV1NCdWD6Jh735sYthf-B5U95q7c0BHGAqiXi51dvw1zE9Tp8ZM1zT1O37aOMnMM6ggKkZuK0z6sLZUT_NGOsjw19h-QMu0kI=
http://www.napervillehomeowners.com/NAHC/NewsDoc/NewsDoc13248.pdf
http://www.naperville.il.us/residentialburglary.aspx
http://www.naperville.il.us/emplibrary/HomeSecurityChecklist.pdf
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News from the DuPage Childrenôs Museum 

 
  


















